Dear School #5 Families,

Over the summer, children are in danger of losing a significant amount of learning
gained throughout the school year. This phenomenon is called “Summer Slide.” Summer Slide
can be stopped if children continue to read and learn over the summer.

In order to help your child combat Summer Slide, we will text you tips — one math fip and
one reading/writing tip - every week for the entire summer. These tips will guide you as you

help your child continue to tearn and grow over the summer.

Mrs. Bernardino &  Mrs. Strong
Math Coach Literacy Coach

If you would like these tips over the summer, please join:

“Summer Math & Reading Tips” from Remind.
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To receive messages via text, text
@linschool5 o 81010. You can opt-
ouf of messages at anytime by
replying, ‘unsubscribe @linschools,
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. What is Remind and:why is it safe?

Remind is a free, safe, and simple messaging tool that helps teachers share important updates
and reminders with students and parents. Subscribe by text, email, or using the Remind app.
All personal information is kept private. Teachers W|I] never see your phone number, nor will

yol: see theirs, o




